
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
SCHOOL CLOSES FRIDAY 28 MAY 
JUNE 
Monday 7  - School re-opens 
Tuesday 8  - Year 6 swimming (6 wks) 
   - 7.00 p.m. First Holy   
    Communion meeting - Guild 
    Room 
Wednesday 9 - 3.30 p.m. meeting with Year  
    5 Parents - Plas Gwynant 
Thursday 10 - 10.00 a.m. Year 3 Mass -   
    Church     
   - Music Live week - SYM 
    Recorder performance 
Saturday 12 - 12.00 First Holy Communion 
Monday 21-25 - Book Fair Week 
Wednesday 23 - Birmingham School of  
    Acting - KS1 & 2 The Jungle 
    Book and Foundation Stage 
    A Spell of Cold Weather 
Saturday 26 - 5.00 p.m. Going Forth Mass 
Tuesday 29           - Foundation Stage - Twycross 
    Zoo visit 
   - Parents Open evening  
    7.00 p.m. Nursery 
    8.00 p.m. Reception 
JULY 
Wednesday 7 - Nursery closed 
    Classes move 
Friday 9  - Year 6 Careers Fair 
   - Reports to Parents 
Monday 12  - 2.00 pm Year 6 Performance 
Tuesday 13  - Parents Evening 
Wednesday 14 - 7.00 pm Year 6 Performance 
Thursday 15 - Sandwell Children’s Fest 
    Year 5 -  Public, West  
    Bromwich 
Friday 16  - School trip to Weston-  
    Super– Mare 
Monday 19  - Nursery Graduation 
Tuesday 20  - 9.00 a.m. Leavers Mass 
   - 7.00 p.m. Leavers Disco and  
    Firework Display 
    School Closes 
Wednesday 21 - Training Day 

I ______________________________________ the parent of __________________________________ 
 

have received the June Newsletter.                    Signed ________________________________________ 
 

Answer to the Quiz question is: ___________________________________________________________ 
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 JUNE 2010 NEWSLETTER 
SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2010 
Please note the Sainsbury’s Active Kids campaign 
closes on 8 June . Please send any  
vouchers to school by that date. 

MR TURVEY’S JOKE CORNER 
Mr Turvey has kindly agreed to continue with the 
joke corner, hope you enjoy his first joke. 
 
Q. Why didn’t the skeleton go to the dance? 
A. Because he had no-body to go with! 

HEALTH AND SAFETY 
In the interest of Health and Safety may I remind you to 
tie your child’s hair back off their face. 
 
Head lice is an on going problem within the 
school and I would suggest regular checks for 
any ‘visitors’. 

QUIZ QUESTION 
Which football stadium in South Africa, which is 
being used in the World Cup, has the  
largest capacity?   
 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
Thank you for returning the School Development 
Plan questionnaires.  A response will be sent out in 
the July newsletter.  

LENTON APPEAL - FATHER HUDSON 
SOCIETY 
We have raised £150.   If you have still not sent in 
your boxes please send them in as soon as possible. 
Thank you 

WELCOME  to Mr David Turvey who has been 
appointed our new Site Manager.  We hope he will 
be very happy in his new job. 



FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
 
First Holy Communion children’s work will be on 
display in the Church from this weekend together 
with the ‘Commitment Certificates’ which have been 
collated into a booklet and are at the back of the 
Church.  Please take time to look at these 
when you go to Mass. 
 
 

CD RECORDING 
 
The children recorded their CD this week in school - 
further details will follow. 

CONGRATULATIONS to St Gregory’s Football Team who won the Smethwick Area Hadley Football 
League Final 3 –1.    They will now be playing the regional football clubs during June.    Well done. 


